
It has been a slow month for the IRC, however we did get some questions from Romania, turns 
out two inquires came from the same small town.  I did tell them that they should get a hold of 
each other and I would then help them start a group.  I have not heard back yet, but it has only 
been a couple of days. Also some questions came from South Africa and Gibraltar.  A new 
meeting form was sent to Gibraltar and Iran and I have not heard back since. 
 
I was also informed that there is an informal GA group meeting in Armenia now for three 
months.  They are getting help from an AA member from California and they have contacted 
me to provide guidance on how to continue with the correct format and then become a 
recognized GA meeting.  I will be talking to them before their next meeting thru Facetime.  I will 
be talking to them before their meeting not to brake any of our confidentiality issues and GC. 
 
At your service, 
 
Ara H 
IRC chair 
 


